www.msnainc.com.au



From the President's Office - thanks for 2016

Christmas Message

On behalf of the MSNA Executive committee I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a happy New Year.

I hope that your 2016 was productive and rewarding and would like to thank you all as members of MSNA for the outstanding work you do supporting each other and people with MS everyday.



Your colleagues in Tasmania are already working hard on our 2017 Conference and I'm sure you'll agree - each year just keeps getting better and better. We will have dates and venues locked in early in the new year and will keep you posted.

So, enough from me. See you next year, online and in Hobart.

Merry Christmas,

Susan.

MSNA - improving our website and networking opportunities

At the conference in Adelaide as a group at the AGM we discussed the need to make sure our website and communications for members was meeting your - our members - needs.

Since then a fair bit of work has been done to evaluate what we can do with our website as well as exploring other communication strategies that we hope will add value to your membership. Importantly though we will not be making changes without your input. Early next year we will be sending all members a survey (yippee another survey I hear you say...) about what you want to see us do as a professional organisation with our website and member communication strategies.

There will be some significant changes to the website content (again - early next year) that we hope will make it easier to navigate around and allow us the space to provide member only sections with resources and communication pages for peer support and advice.

There will be updates and improvements to documents about MSNA Executive and State Delegate positions and roles so all members who may be interested in pursing a leadershop role with MSNA in the future will know what they are signing up for. We have also formalised processes for members to initiate projects and contribute to MSNA to make us stronger.

I would like to thank you all as members for your patience as we work to improve our website and consitancey of communication.

Have a great and safe Christmas

Tim

Feel free to email your e-bulletin and website feedback, suggestions or comments to Tim - info@msnainc.com.au

Edit your subscription | Unsubscribe